## **Parnjit Singh**

From: amanda dwek

Sent: 17 October 2021 11:54
To: Planning Planning

**Subject:** 2021/3621/P. Church Priory Road NW6

Attn Jasprret Chana

Dear Jaspreet

It is with great concern that I learned of the intention to place a 5G mast/emitter at the above address, in a populated residential area and in the vicinity of a school.

This would endanger the health and lives of the children and adults nearby.

Below are just a few articles expressing concerns about the safety of 5G radiation, including an article in the British medical journal.

 $\frac{\text{https://www.bmj.com/company/newsroom/stop-global-roll-out-of-5g-networks-until-safety-is-confirmed-urges-expert/}{}$ 

https://blogs.scientificamerican.com/observations/we-have-no-reason-to-believe-5g-is-safe/

https://www.jrseco.com/european-union-5g-appeal-scientists-warn-of-potential-serious-health-effects-of-5g/

https://www.aph.gov.au/DocumentStore.ashx?id=d038a736-ceb1-4287-b6bb-d13dcadc1fb4&subId=672825

https://ehtrust.org/in-historic-decision-federal-court-finds-fcc-failed-to-explain-why-it-ignored-scientific-evidence-showing-harm-from-wireless-radiation/?fbclid=lwAR2C-M9hy4Q8z72T36 t50lqlVqOfrOAbXtWmrk hDmFCYpkL5 UFiKhORQ

I feel sure you hold your citizens' safety and well-being above all other concerns and hope you will abandon the above plan to install 5G on Priory Road.

Best wishes

Amanda Dwek